
Jackson Hospital ChargeMaster Statement 

 
Ms. Brooks, 
 
In reference to your ChargeMaster story today, please include the following 
statement. 
 

Jackson Hospital, in compliance with the posting of our 
ChargeMaster, do so in hopes of adding to our robust patient-

centered healthcare system. Greater price transparency assists our 
patients with what they need to be active healthcare consumers. 

 

In addition to the required ChargeMaster, we also provide helpful 
definitions, to ensure patients understand the information provided, 

as well as, a direct contact number to assist with any additional 
questions patients may have when trying to understand their 

healthcare costs. 

 
Thank you again for your time and dedication to informing the River Region 
Community with timely and accurate reporting.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Riley 
President and CEO 
 


